                 


BRDIFORD WILDLIFE WARDEN GROUP

Two things to let the Parish Council know about this month:
 
· We are launching our Wildlife Gardening  Competition in April.  Full details in April Unity, the village Telephone Box and https://bridfordvillage.co.uk/community-services/wildlife-warden-group/.  There will also be posters around the village.
· We have submitted our view to DNPA regarding Application Ref 0050/22: Proposed Milking Parlour Facility and adjacent general purpose storage building.  A copy of this is attached.  This relates to Agenda item 19.  We will be interested to learn of the Parish Council response.  We have also been approached in our role as wildlife wardens by Rosemary and Tony Bark of Middle Westcott Farm who try to manage their 33-acres in an environmentally sustainable manner by maintaining a mosaic of grassland, woodland, hedgerows and wetlands. They now feel this is threatened by the dominance of Seven Acre Farm which now surrounds them on 3 sides following their acquisition of 100-acre Westcott Farm.  On their invitation we will be visiting Middle Westcott Farm this weekend.  We have also been concerned to see the devastation to field gateways and hedgerows in the newly acquired land. 

